
 

 

 

 

  

St. John’s and St. Clement’s  
e School Values: Aspiration, Resilience, Creativity, Community, Kindness 

Spring Term 2020 – Newsletter 5 

 
This Week’s News… 

It’s been a busy week at SJSC with Children’s Mental Health Week and 

NSPCC Number Day. It was great to see so many costumes and so much 

maths around the school. 

 

This week Year 4 visited Elms Care Home as part of their project where they 

presented residents with the care packs they have created. What a great 

way to demonstrate our core values of kindness and community. 

 

Next week, our bookings for parents evening will go live, so please watch 

out for the email. 

 

Have a good weekend, 

 

Mr Bell and Miss Crank  

Diary Dates 

 

 

Tuesday 11th February 

Parent Café by Pascale Mather our 

educational psychologist on Helping 

children to regulate their emotions 

 

Thursday 13th February 

2pm Y5 Tempest performance for 

parents 

 

Saturday 15th February – Sunday 

23rd February 

School Closed for Half Term 

 

Friday 28th February 

Y1 Trip to the Natural History 

Museum 

 

Tuesday 3rd and Wednesday 4th 

March 

Parents’ Evening 

 

Tuesday 17th March 

School Photographs 

 

Wednesday 18th March 

Voice in a Million at Wembley Arena 

 

Wednesday 1st April 

Walker Class - Pete Letanka Jazz 

Project 

 

Thursday 2nd April 

9.30am End of Term Service at St 

John’s Church – all welcome 

 

Friday 3rd April 

Last day of term 

 

Friday 8th May 

Bank holiday – school closed 

Our Stars of the Week 

Each week, every class chooses two children to be stars of the week, it can 

be linked to one of our values, learning or simply for being a star!  

 
 

 Gormley Class Assembly 

Thank you Gormley class for a wonderful assembly to KS2 and parents. We 

travelled back in time to Pompeii and learnt all about volcanoes. Thank you 

to the whole class and for all of the parents who came to share the assembly 

with us. 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping safe online 

Here is a useful website with lots of tips on how to 

keep children safe online. It contains lots of 

information on how to help you child navigate the 

online world safely. 

 

Safer Internet Day 2020  

 

On Tuesday it is Safer Internet Day 2020 across the UK 

and we will be joining in the rest of the country and 

celebrating this at SJSC.  

 

This year’s theme is ‘Free to be’ exploring whether young 

people feel free to be themselves online. Exploring how 

young people manage their online identity, and how the 

internet shapes how they think of themselves and others. 

 

 

Half Term Holiday Camp 

This half term Magna, our extended school provider are 

running a holiday camp at the school. Please see the flier 

or their website for details. 

https://www.magnagroups.com  
 

 

 

SJSC Netball Team Update                

Our Netball Team had their first win in the East Dulwich 

Schools Netball League last Thursday against Heber 

Primary School.  They played fantastically winning 6 – 4! 

 

Year 4 visit the Elms Care Home 

This week as part of their project Year 4 visited Elms 

Care Home. They took their care packs which 

consisted of: a spring poem, a recipe, a letter and 

copies of mindfulness colouring and sang some 

songs. Well done Year 4! 

 

 

It’s important to be on time 
Having a calm start to the day supports wellbeing and 

readiness for learning. 

¶ Classroom doors open at 8.45. This is when children 

are welcomed, carry out warm up tasks and 

preparation for the day.  

¶ The school day starts at 8.55am.. If children are in the 

playground at 8.55 they are already late.  

¶ Please help your child be in the playground for 8.45 

and be on time for their learning. 
 

YELLOW ZIGZAG LINES PARKING 

Please may we remind parents NOT TO STOP ON 

THE YELLOW ZIGZAGS. 

 

The lines are there to keep our children safe – please 

do not put our children and other parents at risk. 

 

Also, please do not block any of our neighbours’ 

drives. Many of the local residents need to be able to 

access their drives, so please help us to be a good 

neighbours. 

https://www.internetmatters.org/
https://www.magnagroups.com/
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.shutterstock.com%2Fsearch%2Fcartoon%2Btrophy&psig=AOvVaw0WxKZ7ftU17tET6Q_dgkmW&ust=1572957218268000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCLDSg7TI0OUCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAV


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Class Assemblies  

Date Class Date Class 

Friday 13th March Stowasser Class Friday 12th June Walker Class 

Friday 20th March Van Gogh Class Friday 19th June Kandinsky Class 

Friday 27th March Kusama Class Friday 26th June Stik Class 

Friday 3rd April Lichtenstein Class Friday 3rd July Monet 

  Friday 10th July O’Keefe Class 
 

** Year 6 will perform a show in the summer term 

 Children’s Mental Health Week – Find your brave 

 

As SJSC this half term, all classes have been trying out different well-being activities.  

This week we have been celebrating Children’s Mental Health Week and the theme  

is Find Your Brave. Click here for resources you can use to support your children with challenges.  

 

In assembly, KS2 explored the idea of having an ‘invisible tool kit’ to help with their well-being. Children also 

practised collectively calming and refocusing their minds by taking part in a group exercise – thank you Ms 

Edwards for leading this assembly.  
 

Office Closure  
On Friday 14th February we are preparing for a 

much-needed update of our internal office.  

 

To allow us to prepare, we are asking all parents to 

try to avoid using the office on this day unless it is 

for emergencies. 

 

Thank you very much for your help with this.  

 

 

 

 

 

Last week, the pupils in Years 2 – 6 battled it out in 

their classes – boys vs girls. The boys had a great 

win! Great participation from all the classes so well 

done to all those who took part! The three most 

valuable players from each class received a 

certificate in assembly. 

The next battle commences today (Friday 7th) at 

3.30pm and continues until the Monday after half 

term! Rock on Rockstars! 

 

 

Most valuable players from UKS2                                 

  
Most valuable players from LKS2 

https://www.magnagroups.com/
https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/parents-and-carers/
https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/parents-and-carers/


 

 

Today we are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in their Number Day. What great costumes! 

Thank you to everyone who too part! Look out for more photos from the day. 

            

 

 


